
 
 
 

February 5, 2021 
Greetings to all! 
 
We have good news….Given lower COVID-19 numbers in our county, as well as improving COVID 
hospitalization numbers, we are able to advance Oakwood Estate to CMS Phase 2 Re-Opening status 
effective today 2/5/2021.    
 

 Essentially, that means outdoor and indoor visits are allowed, providing we can meet safety 
standards such as social distancing.   

 Just a reminder - you may continue taking your loved one for unrestricted home visits for 90 
days after they tested positive for COVID. 

 
We are making preparations for an indoor visit area on the Oakwood porch.   We’ll be back in touch the 
first part of next week with instructions and protocols for indoor visits per the IDPH re-opening 
guidance.  
 
Other news…residents returned to TCRC facility February 1st and are doing well.  Preparation has been 
made for the first vaccine clinic coming up this Tuesday February 9th.   If you have questions, please 
give us a call.     Stay warm!  
 
Sincerely, 
 

Crystal Streitmatter  


